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TO:  fergas@hq.doe.gov
Subject:  FE Docket No. 14–179–LNG

I urge  you  to extend the comment period for the Pieridae LNG Export Permit application
 docket no. FE-14-179-LNG and require Pieridae to submit more details on its proposal in
 order to facilitate comments.   These details should include the environmental impacts of the
 extraction, transportation and distribution of the gas throughout its life-cycle 

Many of our recently-elected state and federal officials have not been notified of this
 submission and have not had the opportunity to comment.   Considering the regional impact
 this project could have on natural gas supply, it is important for our representatives to
 participate in the review.  There are currently several interstate pipeline projects proposed for
 the Northeast region that claim to serve year-round energy needs. None of these proposals
 (NED, AIM, CT Expansion, Atlantic Bridge, Access Northeast) have been completed and all
 face legal and environmental challenges. Construction of an export terminal to send much or
 all of this natural gas to Europe or Asia could further disrupt winter supply and grid
 reliability, not to mention the potential price increase,  in the Northeast.

Sincerely,
Betsy Taylor-Kennedy
Bolton, MA

Conservationists have to win again and again. Developers only have to win once. David
 Brower
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